
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
March 19, 2019 
 
Madhu Suresh 
H. No. 171, 5th Cross 
Sharadhadevinagara 
Mysore 570009 
India 
 
Dear Madhu: 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Graduate Program Committee has accepted your 
application for admission to the Pharmacology and Neuroscience Graduate Program.  This 
decision is subject to a final determination and official offer to be made by the Graduate School 
in Carbondale.  Should you choose to accept, your graduate education will be funded by a monthly 
stipend, which includes a tuition waiver, effective Fall 2019 Semester.  We commit to funding 
students with stipends through the completion of our program, as long as individuals remain is 
good standing with the graduate college. This funding is a research assistantship. Stipends 
support students during their coursework and to perform research in accordance with program 
requirements. The current monthly stipend is $1,739.50.  Students are responsible for the 
following fees, current as of today, but subject to change:  
 
Student Health Fee   $269.00 
Student Insurance Fee $775.00 
Student Activity Fee  $  46.48 (based on 12 cr hrs @ $3.88/hr) 
 
Please respond to this letter with your decision within 10 days. You may respond to me by email. 
If you choose to accept this offer, you will then receive an official letter from the graduate college 
office.  The fellowship offer is contingent upon your acceptance within 10 days of the 
official acceptance letter that you will receive from the graduate college.   
  
The Fall 2019 Semester begins on Monday, August 19, 2019.  Please make arrangements to be 
at the SIU Springfield Campus by August 5, 2019.  You will then meet with me for departmental 
orientation to register for classes.  You will have orientation at the Human Resources Office on 
August 12, 2019, at 9:00 a.m.  If you have any questions, please contact me at (217) 545-6524 
or by email at stischkau@siumed.edu.  
 
I look forward to your acceptance to our program! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Shelley Tischkau, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor 
Department of Pharmacology 
Director, Pharmacology and Neuroscience Graduate Program 


